


Student Success Early Alert System - Advising Pathways    
 
If three or more early alert reasons were chosen by the instructor, professional academic advisors in the college advising 
centers should consider submitting the student to the CARE team. Students will receive the early alert notice via email and for 
CAS first-year students, it will also be automatically sent to the CAS Advising Center. 

If a student receives an early alert in two or more courses, professional academic advisors in the college advising centers 
should consider submitting the student to the CARE team. All students will receive the early alert notice via email and for CAS 
first-year students and it will also be automatically sent to the CAS Advising Center. 

CAS Dean’s office contact: Bryn Schofield’s contact information bryn.schofield@scranton.edu or x7561.     
If an advisor has any questions or concerns about an early alert, please contact Julie Ferguson at 
Julie.ferguson@scranton.edu or x7721. 

  


